
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

November 19, 2017 
 

      

2020 Circle Family Times 
Sunday 9:30AM Bible Classes for all ages 

              10:30AM Worship 

Tuesday 10:30AM Ladies Bible Class 

Wednesday Various Life Groups 

Office Hours: S: 2-5; M-R: 8-4; F: 8-12 

Family Newsletter 541-758-4456 
2020circle@gmail.com 
www.2020circle.com 
 

 

“The Main Thing” 
1. To love the Lord our God with all our heart 

and with all our soul and with all our mind and 

with all our strength. 

2. To love our neighbors as ourselves. 

3. To go and make disciples of all nations, 

baptizing them in the name of the Father and of 

the Son and of the Holy Spirit, and teaching them 

to obey everything Christ has commanded us. 

Ministers Elders 

Mark 
Johnson 
541-758-5065 
 

Casey 
Long 
541-752-
4771 
 

Gregg Strawn 
Minister of the 
Word 
541-758-4456 
 
 
 
 

Jason Swick 
Campus 
Minister 
541-753-4310 

Upcoming Events 

TODAY: Thanksgiving Food Boxes Dist. 

Nov 29th, 6:30pm: All Hands on Deck: 

Decorate Church for Sing-A-Long 

Nov 30th, 6:30: Empty Nester’s at El Sol de 

Mexico 

Dec 2nd, 7pm: Christmas Sing A Long 

Please Pray For Our Family 
Please pray for God’s healing hand to be on those with cancer: 

Debbie Smith (Florence Purvis’ granddaughter)                                     
Les Brooks (malignant leukemia)                                                                    

Charlie (Josh Wise’s uncle; Stage 4 cancer) 
Marilyn (Linda Weimer’s friend, recurring cancer) 

Susan (Strawns’ cousin, serious cancer) 
Please continue to pray for:  

Keith Cornell, Phil & Linda Weimer, Donna Johnson, Linda 
Holland, Karen Alkire. 

Please pray for the following members with health needs:  
The Reyes family, making plans and decisions for Donna’s heart 

surgery. 
Marsha VanAmburgh, Renee’s client’s mom who had eye 

surgery. 
Joe Hammar, who was not feeling well last week. 

Jim Calkin, dealing with pneumonia. 
Ana’s grandmother, who had a stroke last week. 

Physical:  
All our students who are away from family.  

Please also pray for Lois Munson’s friend’s family, as her friend 
passed away last Wednesday. 

Please pray for everyone blessed by Orphan Sunday, and for 
their leadership team. Please also pray for orphans, adoptive 

families and foster families, for faith, hope, love and 
perseverance. 

Aimee Jo Johnson, a special friend of the Gunselmans from 
Sweet Home. She can’t receive any more cancer treatments. 

Please pray for her to have quality days with her family. 
Engaged Couples: Jesse Bracht & Erin Foreman, Alex Aversane & 

Jocelyn Powell  
Expecting Mothers: Somer Perry, Jennifer (Perry) Boss 

Military: Jordan Paul, Marines, in Oceanside; John, Betty 
Carter’s grandson, who is on his ship now; James Brogden on 

the USS Essex 
Good News:  

 Praise for Geri York’s birthday last week!   
 

Monthly Servants 
Eldership Leader: Mark Johnson 
Deacon/Minister Leader: Jose Reyes 
Emergency Needs: Jackie Parsons 
541-231-7318 
Communion Prep: Lindsay Wise 
Service Monitor: Eric Jensen 

 
Weekly Servants 

MORNING November 19th          November 26th                   
Video: J Baxter, R Eastridge                       R Eastridge, R Holland 
Sound Board: R Behnia, L Eastridge        J Gunselman, R Behnia 

Greeters:                   Z Smith                 B Parsons          
N Smith                  J Parsons 

   L Glenn                     L Leslie 
Ushers:                    G Brown               T Eastridge 

  T Wood                 M Woods           
Attendance:             G House            N Franklund 
Communion:     N Franklund                    B Sorah                          
Count Aide:               L Sorah                    G House              

              A Bracht             K McPartlin 
Nursery:                     S Smith                     L Calkin                    

A & M Hallas                  Tr Powell 
Notes/Cards:          M Hallas                E Goddard 
Song Leader:              J Reyes                     J Swick                      
Kids’ Time:         Strawns/Lis                         Longs  
Speaker:                 G Strawn                  G Strawn 
Lord’s Table:   E Gunselman             R McPartlin 
Servers:                            Q Li                      L Sorah 

                 J Shore               J Stutzman  
             B Sorah Z Khoury Valentine                

Open Prayer:       R Womack                           Q Li            
Pastoral Prayers:       C Long               M Johnson 
 

Evening Schedule 
5:00 pm 

Christmas Sing-A-Long Rehearsal 

Deacons: Ed Gunselman, Eric Jensen, 
Peter McPartlin, Jose Reyes, Josh Wise 

 

Outreach Programs: Bay Area Rescue Mission, Christian Relief Fund, Clothing 
Drive, East Asian Missions, Food Boxes, Mountain States Children’s Home, Orphan 
Sunday, Quilts for CASA, Special Situations, University Christian Center  

 

Josh Stutzman 
Campus 
Apprentice 
541-753-4310 
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Software 

Monthly Picks 

Volutpat mos at r eque ulla 

lobortis  dignissim  conventio, 

torqueo, acsi roto modo. 

Feugait in obruo quae ingenium 

tristique elit vel natu meus. 

Molior torqueo capio velit 

loquor aptent ut erat feugiat 

pneum commodo. 

1655 NW Monroe Ave, Corvallis, OR 97330 

Contact Numbers: 
541-753-4310 UCC 

541-207-2777 cell 
 

UCC Office Hours 
T 2pm-10pm 
W 9am-3pm 
F 9am-3pm 

Campus Minister and Family 
Jason, Amanda, Josiah, 
Jaron and Justus Swick 

 

 

 Gregg’s  

Good  News 
Of late, each day brings a new revelation of a person in 

power approaching, touching or exploiting another person 

sexually.  In the process, the victims are revealing their 

residual pain caused by such evil.   

 

Such behavior must never exist in the church.  Sex is a 

good, God-designed aspect of life that belongs in and 

enhances marriage.  Outside that relationship, it is out of 

bounds precisely because it can be damaging.     

 

Paul counsels his young, single associate Timothy with 

these words.  “Do not rebuke an older man harshly, but 

exhort him as if he were your father.  Treat younger men as 

brothers, older women as mothers, and younger women as 

sisters, with absolute purity.”  (I Tim. 5:1-2)  Paul’s 

description of church as family reminds us to keep the same 

boundaries in the church that exist in healthy families. 

 

If there is to be a positive outcome to this season of 

revealing, it must be a strong warning to those tempted to 

exploit and assistance for people who have been victims.   

 

1.  To avoid crossing a boundary in the way you view or 

touch others, look back to the instructions for Timothy.   

2.  If you are currently or have been a victim of 

inappropriate touch, speak to a trusted church member or 

leader.  Assistance is available. 

 

Christmas Sing-A-Long is approaching quickly.  Saturday, 

December 2 at 7:00 pm will be the 10th anniversary of 

Singing, Scripture and Desserts.  Invitations are on the 

table in the Foyer.  Singers are welcome to join in the 

coming Rehearsals: 

Sunday, Nov. 19 and 26 at 5:00 pm 

Friday, Dec. 1 at 6:30 pm  

 

PM PREVIEW TONIGHT: 

5:00 pm:  Sing-A-Long Rehearsal 

 

Thoughts, Questions, Notes 
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Sunday Morning Attendance 155 

Last Week’s Contribution            $9,104.36 

Year to Date Weekly Average    $4,616.53 

Weekly Budget                              $4,584.00 

  

Many Hands Make Light Work…Get Involved! 

Assembly Ministry…………………..…….Gregg Strawn, Casey Long 

Circle Facilitator Inside…………………………….……………Eric Bracht 

Outside Circle Facilitator……..…………………………….…. Jim Calkin                          
UCC Facilitator…………………………………………….……Nathan Lopez 
Overall Support……………………..…….M Gomes, G Brown, J Wise 
Campus Ministry……………………….…Jason Swick, Josh Stutzman 
Connections Ministry……………………….………Dale & Tami Brown 
Discipleship Ministry………….………………………………...Jose Reyes 
Education Ministry…………………..….…………..Casey & Darla Long 
Fellowship Ministry…………..……….………Ed & Renee Gunselman 
Life Group Ministry…………………..…………Mark & Nancy Johnson 
Media/Web Ministry…….…………Frank Cloutier, Bill McCaughan 
Men of Iron……………………………….…………………..…Rolland House 
People Needs Facilitators.…………..Tami Brown & Maria Gomes 
Clothing Drive Lead.……………………………………………..Linda Leslie 
Food Boxes Lead.……………………………………..Charlene Franklund 
Publicity Ministry……………………….…………..…………Maria Gomes 
Quilts for CASA.………………………………………….……..Cathy Brooks 
Van Ministry……………………………….………...…Bob & Cody Parsons 
Visitor Experience Ministry………….…..…..……………..…See Elders 
Vision Ministry……..….Elders, Deacons, Ministers & their Wives 
Widows Ministry……..……………….…………Peter & Pam McPartlin 
Women’s Ministry…….………………………………..…Laurie Eastridge 
Youth Ministry………Eric & Jann Bracht and Eric & Chris Jensen 

We had a great service project with the students on Friday night 
working on the UCC building. There is still more to be done but we 
painted, cleaned, and fixed many things. We have some great 
students this year. 
 
We are still looking for people to have an international student or two 
over for Thanksgiving. If you would like to share in this rich 
experience talk to Josh TODAY!! 
 
As you consider Thanksgiving this week, remember to thank God for 
all His blessings and all the great things happening at the UCC and 
Circle. Thank God for our ministers and elders. Thank God for our 
ministries. Thank God for the international students and their families 
that worship with us and those we are meeting and studying the Bible 
with. Thank God for your families and friends. Thank God for the 
freedom you have to worship openly. Thank God for... 

 

 

Office Administrator 

Maria Gomes 

541-758-4456 

 

 

 
 

Our pantry is emptier than 
usual at this time of year, 
and we could really use 

monetary gifts. Any money 
donated is used to buy food 

for the boxes, and is tax 
deductible. 

 

 

 
Our 10th Annual Christmas Sing-A-
Long is on Saturday December 2nd 

at 7pm. Invite your friends, and 
join us as we sing carols, eat 

Christmas treats, and have some 
holiday fun! 

 

 

Tim Eastridge 

received a 

lifetime 

achievement 

award from 

the Monroe 

Fire 

Department 

for 30+ years 

of excellent 

service! 


